
 
 

Report of the Sociology Students’ Association 
 

 
Sociology Sweaters 
 
● The SSA finally got the approval to sell our merchandise with the McGill logo, 

and got orders in; roughly 50 in total (including one for a prof.) 
 
Verstehen 

• The Sociology journal is being worked on at the moment, and is going great 
• We have a great number of editors who are working closely with fellow peers 
• Journal launch expected: March 27th, time TBD, room TBD 

 
Past Events 
 
● Coffee date 

○ Coffee date was held on February 15th – it went well, but not as well as the 
first ones 

● Bake sale 
○ Baked goods were sold in the Leacock lobby 
○ Prices were sold by donation – turn out was not as good as anticipated 

 
What is Sociology? 
 
● We have an event coming up explaining everything about sociology including 

different employment opportunities, courses offered, what the field of study 
entails, how honors work, etc. 

● February 27th, at 5:30 pm (room TBD) 
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